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Welcome to Year 5!
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,

Hopefully you have all had a safe and enjoyable break from school learning. | am excited to
be teaching your child this year and look forward to a memorable year of learning in 2022.

Teaching your child is a tremendous responsibility and | will do my best to ensure that each
student has a safe and motivating learning experience this year. We are partners in the
learning process and | look forward to sharing successes in the classroom with you, as well
as hearing of successes from home. These, along with areas of the student's next steps, will
be shared via Seesaw on an ongoing basis.

Throughout the year | will communicate through many different forms and look forward to
discussing your child’s learning goals and progress at parent teacher conferences. |
encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time. Please
email the school (melrosepk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) or write a note to me letting me
know the issue so that | can become aware of your child’s needs as quickly as possible.

A stationery list was sent home with student reports at the end of last year. Please assist
your child to be ready for class by providing all items on the list by the end of this week. The
list is available on the school website under notes, if required.

| look forward to meeting as many families as possible at the Meet the Teacher Virtual
Evening on Monday 7 February 5.00pm - 5.45pm. During this Zoom session | will outline
the learning program, homework expectations and school procedures which will give you a
clear understanding of the exciting year ahead.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/62117003087 ?pwd=L0IONNnI1M2M5ZExreEJVV1BPZ
3h6UT09

Meeting ID: 621 1700 3087

Passcode: 025172

Some exciting news | would like to share with you is | will be getting married shortly.
Whilst | am on leave, Mrs Gow will be following the year 5 program. Upon my return
| will be Mrs Malone.

| hope to see you online at the Meet the Teacher evening and look forward to working with
you and your child for a successful learning year.

Regards,
Miss Maynard
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